KIHOMAC

Certificate of Appreciation
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Luc Rochat

Kyle, Hannah, and Luc volunteered to take on engineering lab management duties, resulting in a thorough
review and numerous process improvements. The Additive Manufacturing Lab has been reorganized for
efficiency, a digital order form developed for company-wide 3D print ordering, and refined techniques to allow
for composite and metals fixtures to be produced, freeing up machine, material, and technician time. In
addition, the Avionics Integration Lab has been reorganized to support multiple programs, maintaining clear
distinction through formal cage and materials management. A digital request form has been developed and
implemented that provides a easy, manageable method for technical leads to request secure space. Tool
control has been implemented to align with corporate processes. Overall, numerous improvements were made
through their dedicated efforts to improve existing capability.
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